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Hello parents, this is Mr. Lots and Mrs. Slater-Sanchez calling from over at Hillview. 

 
Our Winter Ball is Friday evening from 6:00 – 8:30 p.m.  Students attending need to arrive no later than 

6:30 p.m. and need to be picked up promptly at 8:30 p.m.  Please be sure to read the permission slip in 

regards to dress code as students who don’t follow the dress code will not be admitted.  

 

Mrs. Pratt is in need of fabric for her Home Economics class.  If you happen to sew, or know someone 

that sews and have extra fabric, we would love a donation.  Any color is fine.  Donations can be dropped 

off in the office or in room 123. 

 

Please help us make sure students are picked up on time from after school activities like sports, clubs, 

dances, etc.  Students who continue to be picked up late won’t be allowed to attend these activities, so 

please remind them to let you know right away when these activities end. 

 

We have seen a number of students bringing in gummies soaked in Kool aide or other liquids.  We don’t 

allow these types of items on campus as we cannot identify what the candy is being soaked in.  We are 

adding this to our school announcements again, but please remind your child that these items should not 

be coming to school. 

 

Also, on the food front, don’t forget that we don’t allow students to have things like whole pizzas or large 

items like that for lunch.  Food sharing is not allowed, so students should only bring a lunch that they can 

consume individually.  

 

Mark your calendars; March 13th is our community open house event. We will begin that evening with a 

meeting for any 5th grade parents interested in our 6th grade Honors Academy for the 18-19 year.  That 

event will begin at 5:30 pm in our cafeteria.  The main open house event will be held in our gym from 

6:00 – 7:00 pm.  We invite everyone to attend the open house event, even students who will be joining us 

for the 18-19 school year. 
 

 

Thanks so much, and have a great afternoon. 

 

 

Rodney Lots and Jennifer Slater-Sanchez 
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